
 

 
From: phil.petsinis@gm.com [mailto:phil.petsinis@gm.com]  
Sent: January 17, 2011 1:34 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: dan.mepham@gm.com 
Subject: file number EB-2011-0004 - Developing Guidance for the Implementation of Smart Grid 
in Ontario – Board File No. EB-2011-0004 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
I am writing to you regarding participation  in the  working group that will be established on the subject 
initiative.  GM,  as a leader in the development of Plug-in vehicles and the first multi national vehicle OEM 
with plans to retail Plug-in vehicles in the province of Ontario,  has input that may be of benefit in the 
subject working groups initiative.  Having said that, we also understand the  working groups perspective on 
the issue of smart grid implementation reaches beyond only those issues related to Plug-in vehicles.   
 
In light of this, GM Canada would propose that we participate at the working group at only those meetings 
that are scheduled to deal with particular issues related to Plug-in vehicles and the smart grid initiative.  We 
would welcome the opportunity to receive the meeting minutes and planned agenda's of the working group 
and then schedule to attend those meetings that have portions of the agenda dedicated to Plug-in vehicle 
related issues for the Grid. 
 
We hope that this level of participation is acceptable and of value to the board as well as the working group 
leadership. 
 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Phil Petsinis 
Manager - Government Relations 
General Motors of Canada Ltd 
1908 Colonel Sam Dr. 
Oshawa , Ontario 
L1H 8P7                          Mail Code: CA1-00019-001 
Phone: (905) 644-1083              Fax: (905) 644-3830 
phil.petsinis@gm.com 
 
Nothing in this message is intended to constitute an electronic signature unless a specific 
statement to the contrary is included in this message.  
 
Confidentiality Note: This message is intended only for the person or entity to which it is 
addressed. It may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, 
transmission, dissemination or other use, or taking of any action in reliance upon this 
message by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited and may be 
unlawful. If you received this message in error, please contact the sender and delete it 
from your computer. 
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Reduce Your Carbon Footprint, Please Think Before You Print. 


